
MALVERN CITY COUNCIL
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING

MALVERN CITY HALL
107 East 4th Street

February 7, 2018 – 6:30 p.m.

The February 7, 2018, special meeting of the Malvern City Council was called to order by Mayor 
Blackburn at 6:35 p.m., at City Hall Council Chambers, Malvern, Iowa. 

Mayor Blackburn recognized the following Councilmembers as present:  Christina Androy, Roger 
Johnson (via conference call), Kate McGann, and Doug Shere. Bruce Breeding was absent.  Visitors: Dave 
Hoose, Malvern Park Board member.  City Clerk Mary Poort was also present.

Shere motioned to approve the agenda: McGann seconded. All ayes; motion carried. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: Quotes were reviewed for the Malvern Swimming Pool deck reconstruction 
project. Topics of discussion: process to replace concrete decking and concrete in front of pool house, re-
pressure test in conjunction with concrete work, footprint of pool, possible splash pad, maintaining pool 
at this point, complications with two contractors involved. Shere motioned to approve the quote from 
Premier Pools/Spas in the amount of $52,431. Androy seconded. All ayes; motion carried. 

Shere motioned to adjourn the special meeting. There being no further business, the meeting was 
adjourned at 6:48 p.m. A second 2019 Budget Work Session followed the special meeting.

Michael K. Blackburn, Mayor
ATTEST:
Mary Poort, City Clerk


